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School Bus Accident August 14, 2014 
 
The following is El Dorado Union High School District’s statement regarding the school bus accident this 

morning.  

 

No students were seriously injured in a school bus accident involving two 
passenger vehicles at approximately 6:30 a.m. this morning on Grizzly Flat 
Rd. in Somerset, while on the way to school. The bus belongs to the El 
Dorado Union High School District, which followed all safety policies and 
procedures, and two of the children were transported to the hospital in 
emergency vehicles, as a precaution. The district is notifying parents and 
guardians of students involved in the accident. District Superintendent Chris 
Hoffman is on the scene of the accident to ensure that parents, guardians, 
students and the community is kept informed of any developments. 
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